
Dear Colleague, 

Remploy National Survey 

It is now six months since the first Remploy workers were made redundant as their 

factories closed or as they lost their positions on Terms and Conditions, the so-called 

“Modernisation” employees. 

Our records show that you belong to one of these two groups. We would be 

extremely grateful if you would spend a few minutes of your time to fill in the 

enclosed Survey Form. The results of this survey will help us formulate a strategy 

based on the information that comes out of the Survey results. 

The GMB will not forget or forsake Remploy Workers, but we need you to help us. All 

information will be treated in the utmost confidence. 

Please send completed forms back in the self-addressed envelope to jerry Nelson 

National Secretary GMB Manufacturing Section. 

Your help is greatly appreciated in this matter. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Jerry Nelson 

 


